
From: Adams, Chaney
To: abarnes@bahakelcomm.com <abarnes@bahakelcomm.com>

Date: 9/20/2016 4:00:27 PM
Subject: Flood Recovery Interview

Alicia,
 
Ahead of the one year anniversary of last year’s 1,000 year flood we wanted to offer you the opportunity to sit down 
with the governor  to discuss the floods impact on the Midlands, recovery and the work that is still left to do.
 
It would be a 7-10 min interview next Tuesday September 27 at 10:25 AM.  
 
Thanks so much and please let me know what works for the station.
 
Chaney
803-528-7217
 
 

mailto:Adams,%20Chaney
mailto:abarnes@bahakelcomm.com

